
Parkway MHC LLC & Mt. Ivy MHC LLC 

Fireworks Prohibited 
First and Foremost, we would like to say Happy Fourth of July! But 

remember, FIREWORKS are not allowed on the community property.  

 

Anyone caught using fireworks are in direct violation of the community 
lease.  

 

Please enjoy the Holiday but refrain from using any type of fireworks on 
community property. 

 

Please contact the management office if you have any questions or 
concerns regarding this notice 

 

 

Best Regards, 

Parkway MHC & Mt. Ivy MHC 

Management 

845-213-9636 


